
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM 

COUNCIL MEETING 

WORKSHOP MINUTES 

December 11, 2013 

 

 

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:35PM 

 

SALUTE TO THE FLAG 

 

  OPENING STATEMENT:  Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the 

open public meeting act, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said meeting has been advertised in 

the Hammonton News and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 

place of said meeting. 

 

 

ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Smith, Gazzara, Kemmerer, Esposito and Gummoe 

 

Councilman Schenker joined the meeting at 6:50PM 

 

Also present: Solicitor Michael Malinsky, Engineer Vince Polistina, and Superintendent of Public Works, 

John LaPollo 

 

Mayor Ballistreri reviewed Agenda with Council. 

 

Vince Polistina updated Council on 14th Street Project. The project will be pushed back due to the bad 

weather. 

 

Mike Malinsky update Mayor and Council on the Kerr Concrete Tax Appeal. Mr. Malinsky stated that we 

are still waiting for the appraisal and additional documentation from Kerr Concrete. 

 

Superintendent John LaPollo stated that he receive a phone call from a resident who has a driveway 

complaint. Vince Polistina will go to inspect the property. 

 

THIS MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 

 

With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned with ayes all. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Patricia M. Gatto 

Acting Municipal Clerk 


